
As I did for HB 3376 I wholeheartedly support providing financial support for Salem Cinema through SB 5555.  For the past 15 years 
my family and I have had the pleasure of viewing top quality, independent films shown by Salem Cinema.  Due to the mandatory 
closure because of COVID-19 this theater has been financially stretched to the limit.  It is time for the city of Salem to step up and 
help keep this theater operational.  As much as I love going to the larger movie theaters such as Regal to see first run, major movies 
the loss of Salem Cinema would be a severe blow to the city’s entertainment community.  Please provide all the financial support 
that you can to keep Salem Cinema viable.


